Spring Ball

Dear EDC Students & Friends,

Spring has certainly *sprung*,
so we're hoping that you might be able to join us for our
2016 Spring Ball on Friday 30 September, 6.30-9.30pm.
We'd be delighted to welcome you, partner/friends/family
to our celebration of Spring and *springing* dances.
Attire: period or colourful costume, plus those dancing shoes.
Bring: simple finger food &/or drink (non-alcoholic) will be a nice
contribution to our shared repast. We'll provide cups, plates &c.
Looking forward to seeing you there.



Best wishes from Fiona & John.



Friday 30 September
6.30—9.30pm
181 Blues Point Road, North Sydney
Entry \$15 (\$5 children) RSVP 29 Sep
9416 5765 | 0400 104 969
enquiries@earlydanceconsort.com.au